Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: The Newtons <jandknewt@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 2:11 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor Water

To CA State Water Board:

Plumas county has been in a recession and has not been able to turn the economy around due to the rural location and
high unemployment rates. We are just starting to see the tourism business return and the housing market to rise. By
pulling the cold water out of Lake Almanor, you will destroy the fishing , which is one of the few good tourism draws to
the area for summer recreation. Our local businesses depend on the summer tourism in order to survive throughout the

John Newton

6884 Almanor Lake Estates Dr.
Lake Almanor, CA, 96137
530-596-3043



